Steve Hornback

November 13, 2020

Dr. Jesse Bacon Bullitt County Schools Superintendent 1040 Highway 44 East Shepherdsville, KY 40165

Dear Dr. Jesse Bacon:

It is with a heavy heart that I submit my resignation. The last two years serving my community as a School Board member has been wonderful. However, it is time for me to retire. I am looking forward to spending more time with my family at the lake house.

My last day at Bullitt County Public Schools will be affective immediately upon approval of the board.

I wish you and my fellow Board Members much success in pushing Bullitt County Schools and the community forward in the coming years.

Sincerely, Steve Honful

Steven Hornback

Board Member

Bullitt County Schools

RECEIVED

NUV 10 ZOZO

BY: